An Open Letter to all Dog Owners from Toseland Parish Council
Dear Dog Owner









January 2014
Dog fouling in Toseland

Toseland Parish Council is receiving an increased number of complaints from residents about dog fouling so I am writing to all dog owners in the hope that we can improve the situation.

Many of you will know that it is an offence for owners to allow their dogs to foul the grass verges, and owners can be fined, but the problem in Toseland now seems to be greater on and around the public footpaths. These footpaths run over private land and local landowners are frustrated that dog mess is a constant problem. Walkers should not have to find unhygienic and foul-smelling dog mess on their boots and transferred into their homes and gardens. It is particularly a problem when walking with children and anyone who has had to clean dog mess from shoes knows what a grim and time-consuming job it is. If all dog owners would simply clean up after their animals, these problems could be avoided. Please take responsibility and take the dog mess home.
This letter has gone to all dog owners as it is not possible for the parish council to know which owners are responsible. We are very grateful to the majority of owners who take their dog mess home.
Best wishes

Catherine Taylor, Chairman of Toseland Parish Council
www.toseland-pc.org.uk
